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Primary:  
The pupils have had an 
enjoyable outdoor education 
session this week. They have 
taken part in archery 
activities and have learned 
how to make fires with Phil 
and Paul. The pupils also 
cooked burgers and sausages 
on the fires – see the pictures 
below 

RR1, RR3 and Post-16:  

Art 

The pupils have celebrated 
the Lunar New Year by finding 
out which animals of the 
zodiac they are linked to. The 
pupils have also created 
‘collage snakes’ and made 
suncatcher hearts for the 
windows around school – 
they definitely brighten up 
the school! 

Science 

One of our groups have 
been making ‘slime’. It 
seems the Headteacher 
does not like the feel of it 
at all. 

Outdoor Education: 

Two more of our students 
have completed their ‘NICAS 
Climbing Level 2 Award’. 

English challenge: 

When my father was 31  

I was 8 years old  

Now he is twice as old as me  

How old am I? 

Answer: 

 

DID YOU KNOW? 

 

Teachers’ fun fact: 

 Venus is the only planet that spins 
clockwise.  

  

Fun Fact: 

Lemons float in water but limes sink. 

 

World news this week: 

New research has shown that woods 
and wildlife make us feel better. 

A study of 10,000 people has shown 
that 90% experienced mood boosting 
benefits of time spent outdoors and, in 
the woods - let’s all try this and see if it 
is correct! 

General information: 

As a staff team, we have completed 
training about phonics within KS3/KS4. 
It has been great to further develop our 
own knowledge and understanding. 

Pupils have accessed more Lego 
Therapy this week – below are some 
examples of their work. 

 

We hope you all have a lovely 
half term. 

School resumes on Monday 
24th February. 
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